
 

 

  

In anticipation of the RPM Project we are performing soil borings to determine the foundations 
types for the future structures. Work will be performed that may affect your community and 
create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact of our work and 
will continue to keep you updated. 
 

48-Hour Notice 
 

Dates: Weekdays 
Monday, April 22 to Thursday, April 25, 2018 

 
Location:   

 The parking lane on the North side of Roscoe Street between 

Sheffield Avenue and Clark Street 

 
Work Hours: 8am to 4pm, daily 

 
Work Activity: Strata Earth Services Performing Soil Borings 

 
Local Impact: 

 There will be parking restrictions on the North side of Roscoe Street 
between Sheffield Avenue and Clark Street during stated work hours. 
 

 There will be minimal noise impacts. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 
RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 
1-331-303-2499 
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